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	Dear Parent(s),
This week the children have been learning finalising their love of learning for dinosaurs. It has been great to see the children so engaged in a topic. They have produced some fab fact files too. The children’s English skills have really progressed this half term and we are really happy with each and every one of them.  In Maths, we have focused on Paper 2 style questions in relation to multiplication and division. The children have been great – we have been really impressed with their efforts and resilience! It was great to see you all at parents evening this week – thank you for all your positive feedback and we are really happy you are all so pleased with your child’s progress and the year 2 team. 
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This week’s family box was Kara’s. She spoke confidently and clearly about her favourite football team Middlesbrough and her love for tennis which she plays regularly. Kara’s Mum is South African and she bought in a South African flag. Her dog is called JoJo and she shared his favourite toy. Kara explained that she enjoys Lego and builds lots of things including a rocket. Kara loves reading where her favourite book is Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone. The book she shared is a special edition with fabulous illustrations throughout the book. A great Family Box- well done Kara!
Please see the timetable on the classroom door which states the children who will be taking the Family Box home- next week will be Louie. Please bring a carrier bag in to safely take the items home.  
Dates to note:
· Indoor PE every Friday.
· Outdoor PE every Tuesday – please ensure long sleeve tops are packed in PE bags!
HOMEWORK THIS WEEK: 
We feel it is appropriate that the children have a well-earned rest but please ensure that children are reading to you, answering questions along the way. To go along with this we have attached a reading comprehension – again this is in a similar style to Paper 1 of the reading paper. The children are used to answering these styles of questions now as we do it weekly. We also feel it is important for children to practise some spellings (and handwriting) so here are a list of spellings we would like the children to practise. Remember Look at it! Write it! Check it! Repeat! 
· Because 

· People 

· Children 

· Where

· Were

· There 
We hope you all have a wonderful Easter break and a happy Easter to you all, 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss. Wright and Miss. Fisher 

	To be returned by:  18/4/17


